
NORTHEAST LAKE COUNTY CONSOLIDATED 
EMERGENCY TELEPHONE SYSTEM BOARD 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Northeast Lake County 
Consolidated Emergency Telephone System Board slated for 
Tuesday, May 9, 2023 has been canceled. The next regularly 
scheduled meeting of the Northeast Lake County Consolidated 
Emergency Telephone System Board will be Tuesday, August 8, 
2023, beginning at 10:00 A.M. at the Gurnee Village Hall, 325 North 
O’Plaine Road. 
 
DATED: May 4, 2023 
 
Chris Velkover 
Chairman 
 


